
“Baby It’s Cold Outside” 
 

 
 
Help us keep our Veterans toasty warm this holiday season AND receive an additional blanket to keep 
for yourself or gift to a loved one.  Your donation of $100 will provide a PVA-WI, patriotic, plush/Sherpa, 
50 x 60 warm blanket to a Veteran in the hospital this holiday season.  You will be mailed an additional 
blanket to give as a gift to a loved one or keep for yourself.  The blanket will feature our PVA-WI logo 
and patriotic colors as shown on the cover of this newsletter.  Blankets are 50 x 60 and made of a soft, 
Sherpa material that is sure to keep you warm. 
 
Use the below form to order yours today! 
 
Name:__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Mailing Address to send your blanket:________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Gift message if you want it mailed to another: __________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Mail the completed form and your payment to: 
PVA-Wl 
750 N Lincoln Memorial Dr., Ste 306 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 
Please contact our office at (414)328-8910 to pay by credit card or for additional instructions. 
 
 


